
Brand Inspection Requirements 
 

BRAND INSPECTION IS REQUIRED FOR CATTLE AND HORSES: 

● Before crossing a county line or leaving the state, 

● Before a change of ownership (this is the seller's responsibility), 

● Before being sold at a livestock auction, 

● Before slaughter at a licensed establishment. 

All Brand Inspections must be made in the daylight. 

The inspection shall include an examination of the livestock and all marks and 

brands to identify ownership of the livestock. 

A bill of sale or the most recent brand inspection is required to prove ownership. A 

bill of sale must be signed by the seller and adequately describe the livestock sold. 

FEES 
● Annual Horse Inspection: $10 per head 
● Lifetime Horse Inspection: $30 per head 

 
 
District 15  (Flathead, Lake, Lincoln, and Sanders County  
 
District  Investigator – Wes Seward (406) 475-1107  
 
Flathead County Local Inspectors: 
 
TOM HARMON 0701 KILA (406) 253-0426 (406) 752-2480  

TYLER JOHNSON 0708 BIGFORK (406) 253-7564 (406) 752-0650 

LORELL REESE 0716 COLUMBIA FALLS (406) 250-1490  



JOLENE SPROUL 0721 KALISPELL (406) 261-5162  

DON THOMPSON 0722 KALISPELL (406) 261-8325  

ERNIE MCCAFFREE 0743 COLUMBIA FALLS (406) 439-1774 (406) 892-2523  

GARY STANBERRY 0703 COLUMBIA FALLS (406) 890-1488 


